
Notes of Beenham Parish Council meeting Mon 2nd June 

 

Public Forum 

   -No members of the public attended. 

 

Election of Chairman 

  -Graham Bowsher was re-elected as Chairman and the PC thanked him for his continuing hard work for the 

Community. He thanked the PC and took his acceptance of Office. 

 -There was no election for Vice Chairman. 

 

Councillors 

  -The need for the grass verges on the junction with Bath Road and The Avenue to be cut as soon as possible by 

WBC,due to the danger of limited visibility was agreed.  

  -The new Library Service discussion was held over to the next meeting as our District Councillor,who was looking 

into the funding of books matter reported last month,was not in attendance. 

  -Affordable Housing project. No landowner has yet been found who is willing to join the scheme. The PC will make 

approaches to all relevant landowners of the identified preferred sites. 

  -Individual Councillor responsibilities will be discussed at the next meeting. 

 

Planning Matters 

  -No new planning applications have been submitted. 

 

Council Policies 

  -It was resolved to maintain all Council policies as they currently are. 

 

Councillor reports 

  -The parking issues at Mallard Way,Aldermaston Wharf are getting worse as the variety of vehicles being parked there 

is changing 

  - It was reported that there is an ongoing dispute involving the Canal and River Trust about maintenance of land 

adjacent to the canal  at Aldermaston Wharf. 

  -A report was received about the recent Victory Hall Management Committee meeting which had noted the good 

financial status of the Hall and the anticipation of the involvement of Eggcup Productions in their imminent 

performances. It was reported that Beenham Club is now under new management,and will hopefully thrive. 

  -There was no District Councillor report as he was not in attendance. 

 

The next Parish Council meeting will be held in the Community Room on Monday July 7th at 7.00pm. 

 

Full details of the Councillors (including email addresses) are on the website at 

beenham-pc.gov.uk/councillors/ . 

 

Your Parish Councillors are:  

 

Graham Bowsher (Chairman) Tel. 07557967575 



Peter McEwen Tel: 077177 18608 

Graham Bragg Tel: 0118 9713688 

Alex Cother Tel: 07764 637190 

Peter Hamblin Tel: 0118 9712959 

David Hancock Tel: 07471 148256  

District Councillor; Dominic Boeck Dominic.Boeck@westberks.gov.uk 

 

All correspondence to the council should be addressed to the Parish Clerk. 

Parish Clerk: Lauren West Tel: 07919 916125 Email: clerk@beenham-pc.gov.uk 

 

CR Bookings: Paula Read Tel: 07793116937  Email: info@beenhampreschool.org 

 

Parish Council website: www.beenham-pc.gov.uk 

Beenham Community Website: https://www.beenhamonline.org/ 

 

 

   

 


